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Dear Sarah,

We hope you can join fellow Charlotte residents and city leaders for Building a
Charlotte for All: The Summit this weekend.

On Saturday, January 11 at UNCC Center City, community members and civic
leaders will come together to work on the common tools and language we need to
help accomplish equitable goals for the community.

Over lunch, you'll hear from keynote speaker Jay Pitter, MES, an award-winning
placemaker and author who addresses the growing divides in urban centers across
North America.
Click here to view the full schedule and RSVP. We hope to see you there. 

Sincerely,  

Charles Thomas
Director/Charlotte
Knight Foundation
@cthomasclt

P.S. Invite your friends and colleagues to sign up for monthly email updates here. 

Copyright © 2019 John S. and James L. Knight Foundation. All rights
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Special invitation to Building a Charlotte for All: The Summit
Charles Thomas, Knight Foundation [web@knightfoundation.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2020 10:29 AM

To: Steve Johnston

Register now
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John S. and James L. Knight Foundation
200 S. Biscayne Blvd, Suite 3300
Miami, FL 33131

Connected to Microsoft Exchange
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